
In the making is open Wednesday 
to Saturday between 10:00 until 

15:00.
In the Making is part of Harlow College’s Supported 
Studies Department. For more information please 
pop into the shop and ask for Jo, or call Selina on 

01279 868203.
Due to the nature of this role enhanced DBS checks will apply and there is a formal 

application process.

Exciting Volunteer 
Opportunity!

Would you like to be part of an enthusiastic 
team volunteering with young adults with 

additional needs? 

“In the Making” is a fantastic arts and crafts 
shop on the second floor in the Harvey Centre. 

This is run by staff and students from our 
Supported Studies department at Harlow 

College. We are currently seeking volunteers to 
support our learners with craft making and 

customer service skills. 

We would welcome anyone from a creative, 
retail or SEND background or anyone willing to 

learn!




